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Website: www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk

Dear Sirs

Your Request for Information

| am writing in response to your recent request that we received on 29 July 2020 in
which you requested the following information under the Freedom of Information Act
2000.

Information Requested

Question 1

Please could you provide a list of each educational setting the mental health support
team is (or has been) active in since its inception. Please note the name and URN or
UKPRN where applicable.

Name of school, college | URN UKPRN (if applicable)
or education institution

Question 2

Please could you list which mental health support team members (role and NHS
band) have been active in alternative provision settings (pupil referral units,
alternative provision free schools, alternative provision academies, independent
alternative provision or other alternative providers) and with what frequency.

Where team members have visited multiple alternative provision settings, please list
each one as a separate entry.
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Team member (role and | Alternative provision Frequency of visits (e.g.
NHS band) school/establishment daily, weekly, monthly,
(establishment name & termly)
URN or UKPRN where
applicable)
Question 3

Please indicate whether your trailblazer area has a specific strategy in place to work
with pupils in schools for excluded children. If yes, please give details. Where this
information is publicly available, please signpost.

Response

| can confirm the information you requested is not held by NHS Vale of York Clinical
Commissioning Group. Tees, Esk and Wear Valleys NHS Foundation Trust may hold
the information you have requested. If you have not already done so, then you may
wish to write to them at: tewv.ftmembership@nhs.net. Please write “Freedom of
Information” in the subject line.

The information we have provided to you is copyrighted to NHS Vale of York CCG
and provided to you free of charge for your personal use or for other specific uses
permitted in the Copyright Act. If however you wish to use the information we have
provided for any commercial purposes including the sale of the information to a third
party then, under the Regulations on the Re-use of Public Sector Information
Regulations 2005, you must ask us for permission to do so in respect of each
specific piece of such information. If we do grant such permission this may involve a
licensing arrangement which may attract a fee. Should you wish to apply for
permission for commercial re-use under the Regulations you should write to the
Freedom of Information Manager to the address above.

If you have any concerns about the way your request has been handled; the
operation of the Publication Schemes, the response received, or the ‘exemption’
decision, you should, in the first instance, contact me to try to resolve them. If you
are not happy with the outcome, you can write to our Accountable Officer at the
address above, within 40 days from the date of our response, to make a request for
an internal review.

If you are not satisfied with the outcome of the internal review, you can then write to
the Information Commissioner:

FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution
Information Commissioner's Office
Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire, SK9 5AF
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Helpline telephone: 01625 545 745

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you need any further assistance. You
can find out more information about our Clinical Commissioning Group by visiting our
website www.valeofyorkccg.nhs.uk

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team
NHS Vale of York Clinical Commissioning Group
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